
REBUILD BY DESIGN
MEADOWLANDS 
FLOOD PROTECTION 
PROJECT
NJDEP welcomes the public’s input.  
Comments will be accepted until  
July 21, 2016.

How to submit comments:
–– Attend this meeting

–– Email: rbd-meadowlands@dep.nj.gov

–– Mail:	 NJDEP Office of Flood Hazard 	 	
	 Risk Reduction

	 Attn: Mr. Dennis Reinknecht,  
RBD Program Manager

	 501 East State Street,  
Mail Code 501-01A, PO Box 420

	 Trenton, NJ 08625-0420

For more information or to obtain a copy of the 
Draft Public Scoping Document, please visit  
www.rbd-meadowlands.nj.gov

Send request for translation services to  
RBD-Meadowlands@dep.nj.gov

PUBLIC 
SCOPING 
MEETING
To discuss proposed flood 
risk reduction measures in 
the Boroughs of Little Ferry, 
Moonachie, Carlstadt, and 
Teterboro and the Township 
of South Hackensack, Bergen 
County, New Jersey.

July 6, 2016
6:00pm – 8:00pm
Robert L. Craig  
School Gymnasium
20 West Park Street
Moonachie, New Jersey

Please
attend!
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